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I urge you to vote "NO" on HB 4109 and instead support the an approach, similar to
Washington state, to protect farm workers and maintain an important tool for Oregon
farmers for when other options aren't available.  The Washington legislature is considering a
balanced approach, and Oregon lawmakers should not leave their farmers behind!
It is irresponsible to ban a product without understanding the consequences to farm
families. And HB 4109 provides NO support to farmers who lack alternatives to control
pests, protect their crops, and access commodity markets.

Thank you,
Kate
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